GOVERNOR JOHN F. SIMMS
CHAIRMAN

New Mexico
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

LAND COMMISSIONER E. S, WALKER STATE GEOLOGIST W,B. MACEY

MEMBER SECRETARY - DIRECTOR

P. O. Box 871
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

October 24, 1955

Mr. Emery Arnold
P.0. Box 697
Aztec, New Mexico

Re: Spanish Bit 0il Company
SE/L NE/L NE/L 35-17N-8W

Pacific Indemnity Company

Dear Emery:

Enclosed is a copy of a letter from Pacific Indemnity Company
regarding the above-captioned well. Would you please check the
status of this well and advise. All we have in our well file is
a C-101 which was approved August 2, 1950. I copied the above

description off the C-101. You will note their letter has the
SE NE.

Very truly yours,

Eslly T it

Bobby R. Postlewaite
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PACIFIC INDEMNITY COMPANY

October 19, 1955

New Mexico 0il
Conservation Commission
P.0O. Box 871

Santa Fe, New Mexico

RE: SPANISH BIT OIL COMPANY (NSL)
One Well Bond #246084 (Form 39-Bl)
SE NE 35-17N-8d; approved 8/1/50

Gentlemen:

On July 31, 1950, our office executed the above cantioned

bond on behalf of Spanish Bit 0il Company in favor of the State
of New Mexico, covering the drilling of a well in Section 35,
Township 17 North, Range 8 West, in the amount of $5,000.

Would you please kindly advise us as to the status of this
well, whether or not it was properly plugged; and if so,

is exoneration of our bond in order for us and on what date
does our liability terminates.

Your usual prompt attention in this matter is greatly
appreciated. Thank you.

Very truly yours,

BOND DEPARTMENT

/s/ Lillian Joe
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